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In our first 
lesson we made 

a paper 
database 
putting 

information 
into fields and 

then organising 
them to answer 

questions.  

It was 
complicated 

at first to 
organise 
them but 
got easier 
the more 
you did it. 



In this lesson we then looked at how a 
similar database would look online. We 
compared it to the paper based one we 

did last week. 

It was definitely easier to 
sort them on a computer. 

It was a lot quicker 
because they have it 

coded. 



We learnt about different tools that can 
be used on a database such as search 

and sort. 

It was easy to answer the questions 
using the functions. 



We learnt how to use different 
searches including one that 
searches for more than one 

field in a database to answer a 
variety of questions. 

Using these searches 
meant you could find 
more specific things. 

It was so much 
easier than on paper 
as it could do two at 

once. 



In this lesson we 
thought about what 
makes a useful chart 
and then made our 

own charts from data 
to answer questions 

about it. 

We made our own charts to 
answer questions and tried 
different ones each time. I 

found the bar chart the 
easiest to read. 

Different charts had 
different uses. A pie 

chart is good for 
showing large 

amounts  for fewer 
groups. 

A bar chart is 
easier to show 

singular 
information for 
lots of groups. 



For our endpoint we used a real life database to 
ask and answer questions on a flight search. We 

had to find flights to match a set criteria. 

It was good to see a proper database that 
real people can use. 

It was programmed so that it was easy 
to use compared to other databases. 




